The Academy Support Center Partnership



Volume 2. Issue 13

ASCP Students Compete in Final Round of NetRiders

A congratulations are in order to the following students from The ASCP who have made it to the Final Round of Cisco's Post-Secondary NetRiders Competition! Up to three students from each state/providence were able proceed to the Final Round.

Illinois Adam Bollinger Illinoi	: Central	College
---------------------------------	-----------	---------

Illinois Matthew Dudio Moraine Valley Community College

Indiana David Silva Ball State University -Industry and Tech

Indiana Cameron Kendall Ivy Tech Community College - Lafayette

Ohio Mark Blackham Clermont College

Nebraska Cody M. Sharp Southeast Community College

Missouri Damon Steele Ranken Technical College

The Final Round will be on November 30th and the winners will be announced that same day. The top scoring contestant from Canada and the top scoring contestant from the USA along with the next two highest scores regardless of country will be deemed the Selected Contestants to receive an all expense paid trip to San Francisco, California to Cisco Systems, Inc's National Conference.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Academy Support Center contact information:

Phone: 1(800)368-6109 Email: support@theascp.org

Dr. Ron Kovac rkovac@theascp.org

Dr. John Sands jsands@thascp.org

Ms. Kirsten Smith ksmith@theascp.org

Ms. Lisa Cappa lcappa@theascp.org

Mrs. Jordan Goepfrich jgoepfrich@theascp.org

Your MOUs Are Going Digital!

The ASCP is currently in the process of creating a tab on our website where academies can sign and send their Memorandum of Understanding right there on our website. It's faster, it's easier, and we will be able to send you invoices quickly and efficiently. If you have yet to sign your MOU, be on the look out for this new MOU Tab on our website found at www.theascp.org.

